
 
 

September  2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

Welcome to the 3rd Grade! We look forward to working with you to make this a 
productive school year. It is very important for your child to come to school prepared. 
Below is a list of supplies your child will need. Please LABEL the supplies with your 
child’s name and class. Please make sure all materials are set up in their pencil case. 

This is the list for September. Mid-year we will ask for more supplies as needed. 

• 1 personal pencil case with sharpened pencils and eraser 
• 1 pair of headphones 
• 2 marble notebooks (no spiral) 
• 1 white copy paper 
• 1 colored copy paper 
• Pack of glue sticks 
• Pack of Post-its 
• 2 boxes of pencils 
• 1 box of green pens, 1 box of purple pens 
• 1 box of tissues 
• 1 roll of paper towel 
• 1 box baby wipes 
• 1 bottle hand sanitizer 
• 1 bottle of soap 
• 1 container of Clorox disinfecting wipes 
• 1- 2 gallon size Ziploc bags or 1 gallon 
• 1 white package of printing paper 
• 1-pack of expo markers with an eraser 

The first day of school is Thursday, September 4, 2025. We look forward to meeting 
you. 

Thank you for your support, 

The 3rd Grade Teachers 

 


